
MERITORIOUS OPERATION HEALTH PHYSICIST AWARD – 2025 
 

Call for Nominations 
 
Indian Association of Radiation Protection (IARP) has instituted “Meritorious Operational Health 
Physicist Award (MOHPA)” from 1996 onwards. It is open to Operational Health Physicists working 
at any of the DAE installations covering the entire Nuclear Fuel Cycle Operations, from mining and 
milling of radioactive materials to finally dispose of radioactive wastes. Radiological Safety 
Officers belonging to the Institutions of DAE family will also be eligible for this award. The 
nominations may please be sent to the undersigned by the heads of the plants / units / officer-
in-charge, HPUs for this purpose. The nominees should fulfil the following requirements: 
 
a) He should have served as Operational Health Physicists in any of the above-mentioned fields 
for a minimum period of 10 years. 
b) He should have made significant contributions in the area of radiological safety. 
 
The award will consist of a citation and cash prize / medal and will be presented to the best 
nominee adjudged by a selection committee formed for this task. The nominations should have 
the following details: 
 
1) A brief of the nominee including the nominee’s full name, date of birth, academic and 
professional qualifications and address for communication (including telephone, fax number and 
E-mail ID). 
2) Short write-up (not exceeding 300 words) highlighting major contributions of the nominee. 
3) List of relevant publications. 
4) Name and address of at least two referees of professional standing who are familiar with the 
nominee’s achievements. 
5) Name, designation, address and signature of the nominating person. 
 
The nominations may please be sent to the following address on or before December 20, 2024 to 
the following address: 
 
Dr. M.K. Sureshkumar   

Convener, Selection Committee,  

Head, Radiation Hazards Control Section, Health Physics Division   

Bhabha Atomic Research Centre Trombay, Mumbai -400 085  

Phone: 022-25595041  

Email: smk@barc.gov.in  

 
Award will be presented to selected nominee during the forthcoming 35th IARP National 
Conference, to be held during January 29-31, 2025 at Mangalore University. 
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